
ss  
      Recalling, Reclaiming, Renewing 
 

MISSION STATEMENT 
New All Saints’ Congregation is a body of stewards of God’s goodness who are called to witness our belief, hope, and love 
of God through prayer and worship (LITURGY) by actively loving our neighbors (SERVICE), by sharing the Good News thus 
making disciples (EVANGELIZATION) by identifying with the Body of Christ (FELLOWSHIP), and by establishing and 
forming one another to become more like Christ (EDUCATION). 

       
          PARISH ADMINISTRATION    

     
    Rev. Kenny Udumka, C.S.Sp., Pastor 
    Email:  Kudumka@yahoo.com 
                office@naschurch.org 
 
    OFFICE HOURS 
       Monday, Wednesday, Friday:   
                9:00 a.m.–3:00 p.m. 
       Tuesday, Thursday:  9:00 a.m.–3:30 p.m.  
       Email:  office@naschurch.org 
 
    CORPORATORS 
       Mrs. Edie House-Foster  
       Mr. Alexander Wright 
 
    FINANCE COMMITTEE 
       Mr. Hilton Friend  
       Mr. Anthony Williams

 
 PASTORAL COUNCIL 
   Ms. Bettye Pettiford, President 
 
 MUSIC MINISTRY  
   Mr. David Bunn 
    (410) 542-0445 x115 
 
  RELIGIOUS EDUCATION 
    Mrs. Lisa Scott, Administrator 
    CCD (410) 542-0445 x105 
 
  WEEKLY MASS SCHEDULE 
    Saturday - 4:00 p.m. 
    Sunday    - 9:45 a.m. 
    Tuesday-Friday – 8:30 a.m. 
 
RECONCILIATION/CONFESSION 
    Saturday: 3:15-3:50 p.m.  
    Or by appointment 

Welcome   

We are so glad that you have chosen to 
worship with us today. We pray that your  
time here is a blessing to you, and we  
invite you to return, whenever you 
choose. If you are searching for a new 
Church family, we hope that you will 
consider our parish.  God bless. 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

NEW ALL SAINTS CATHOLIC CHURCH Website:  www.naschurch.org  Phone: (410-542-0445) 
                      

 
 
 
 
 
 

             NEW ALL SAINTS CATHOLIC CHURCH 
                              4408 Liberty Heights Avenue 
                                    Baltimore, MD  21207  

FIRST SUNDAY OF ADVENT 
DECEMBER 1, 2024 

                                       

Dear Parishioners of New All Saints, 

    As I prepare to embark on my new assignment as Pastor of St. Frances Xavier, my heart is filled with gratitude for the 
privilege of serving as your pastor over the past nearly two years. Reflecting on our time together, I am reminded of the 
words from 1 Chronicles 16:34: "Give thanks to the Lord, for he is good; his love endures forever." 

    Indeed, I give thanks to the Lord for the goodness I have witnessed in this community—the warmth, faith, and 
dedication that define New All Saints. Through every moment of joy and challenge, God’s enduring love has been evident 
in your unity and commitment to our shared journey of faith. 

    As I move on to my new assignment, I carry with me the blessings of this parish and the countless memories we’ve 
created together. May God, whose love knows no bounds, continue to guide and bless you in all that you do. Please keep 
me in your prayers, as you remain in mine. 

With deep gratitude and blessings, 
               Fr. Uju 
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NEW ALL SAINTS CHURCH BULLETIN  
FIRST SUNDAY OF ADVENT  

DECEMBER 1, 2024 
 
PLEASE CALL THE PARISH OFFICE TO MAKE ARRANGEMENTS FOR THE FOLLOWING: 
       PLANNING TO MARRY?  Arrangements should be made with the Parish Office at least six months in advance. 
       INFANT BAPTISM?  Baptism Preparation Conferences are required of parents and godparents. To make 
 arrangements, contact the Parish Office at 410-542-0445, or email office@naschurch.org 
       ILL, HOME-BOUND, HOSPITALIZED, UNABLE TO ATTEND MASS? Please notify the Church office so  
 that contact can be made for visits and reception of the sacraments. 
       MEDICAL EMERGENCIES: Entering the hospital for a medical procedure? “Anointing of the Sick” may be 
 administered prior to medical procedures and at the medical center. Contact the Parish office or see clergy. 
 

 
TODAY’S BIBLE READINGS:  
Jeremiah 33:14-16 
Psalms 25:4-5, 8-9, 10, 14 
1 Thessalonians 3:12-4:2 
Luke 21:25-28, 34-36 
 
RESPONSORIAL: “To you, O Lord, I lift my 
soul.”  
N.A.S. SUNDAY LITURGY OF THE WORD 
Available at – MyParishApp.com, Homilies  

 
Mass Intentions: Saturday, November 30, 2024 
@ 4:00 pm – For the good of the parish. 
 
 
Sunday December 1, 2024 -  
For Divine intervention in family health. 
 
 
 

 
CHURCH OFFERINGS/TITHES - Ways to make your Offertory Contributions to NAS:   
1) Drop off:  church, rectory or U.S. Mail to the New All Saints Church, 4408 Liberty Heights Avenue, Baltimore, MD 21207 
2) Online Giving – www.archbalt.org/giving using bank or credit card – click on “Donate,” select “NAS 1208”, 
 complete the “my parish offering information. Include your envelope number for proper credit, submit. Please  
 know that NAS receives your online offerings from the Archdiocese.  We thank you for your continued support. 
 

 
“SHUT-IN” PARISHIONERS:  Vivian Bailey,  
William Baker, Lorna Brice, Joyce Davis, Marlene Downs, 
Harriett Garrett, Eula Gray, Bernadette Leeds,  
Anita Parker, Frances Sims, Milton Shipley, Frances Smith   
 
PARISHIONERS IN NURSING HOMES and 
HOSPITALS:  Vashti Bristol (Autumn Lake at Arlington 
West Rehabilitation and Healthcare), Toba King 
(A.L.I.V.E. Assisted Living-Ellicott City), Rhona Lewis 
(Autumn Lakes Nursing Home-Bellona Avenue)  
 
AILING PARISHIONERS:  Rhaiyanna Allen,  
Vickie Barry, Sylvia Buchanan, Madeline Campbell, 
Christine Coates, Elvard Cooper, and Belinda Cornish,  
Jean Dennis, Sandra Fowlkes, Carolyn Gray,  
Eleanor Hairston, Jeanette Hall, Lora Hargrove,  
Barbara Harris, Martha Henley, Donna Hunter,  
Catherine Johnson, Shirley Johnson, 
Aubrey Knox, Gwendolyn Lindsay, Billy Lynch, 
Genevieve Massey, Doris Matthews, 
 
  
 
 
 

 
AILING PARISHIONERS continued…  
Karen McGlothern, Emily Moore, Frances Moore, 
Betty Morton, Patrycia Pickett, Eva Pope,  
Loristine Sheppard, Donald Smith, Donald H. Stokes, Sr., 
Carla Thompson, Rita Turner, Margaret Wallace 
 
SICK FAMILY & FRIENDS:  Francine Allen,  
Mark Amoyal, Carol Boone, Carolyn Campbell,  
Hughie Cox, Judith Daniel, Marvin Dawkins, 
Angele Drewniak, Jeanette Garrett, Dwight Gross,  
Joseph N. Hall II, Vera Hall, Myles Harris, Dennis Hamlin, 
Michelle Humphrey, Kaneez Fantima Isfahani,  
Donald Jackson, Benjamin Jones, Constantia Jones, 
Shelley Jones, Tom King, Robin Martin, Josephine McCoy, 
Zahara Moor, Karen Moore, Robert Quarles,  
Dr. Adrian Sanchez, Adia Y. Stokes, Jacobi K. Stokes,  
Sue Tiggle, Harriet Tribble, Barbara Wade, Isabella Walker,  
Stephanie Walker, Retha and Cassandra  
(Friends of Ruth Jones) 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Notes:  A limited number of the 2025 St. Joseph Sunday Missals are available in the Church Store. The cost is $5.00 
per Missal. Please see Denise Govan if you are interested in purchasing a Missal. 
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SPECIAL ANNOUNCEMENTS 

                     

  happy birthday    
12/02 Michael Agala; Thelma Coates; Charles Duggins; 

Barbara Phillips 
12/03  Michelle Reynolds; Eric Shaw  
12/04 Wendy Bishop; William Holmes; Helen Taylor 
12/05    Jaqueline Dorsey; Nevin Hall; Clyde Smith; 

Grace Thornton   
12/07  Virginia Arnwine; Laura Robinson;  
   Donald Tipon; Serge Wocthou  

 
 

SAVE THE DATE 
 

Sunday December 1 - Please join us in the church hall 
after mass as we welcome our new members from St. 
Cecilia  and Church of the Immaculate Conception for a 
light reception. All are welcome!  
 
Tuesday December 3 - The next NAS Men's Club will 
meet at 7pm on the first-floor, rear hallway of the church 
in the temporary choir room across from the men's 
room. Male church members 21 and older are invited to 
join. 
Saturday, December 7  @ 3:00 p.m. and Sunday 
December 15th (following 9:45 a.m. Mass - The 
Catholic Daughters of the Americas will host an 
information meeting Hannah Bea Merez and Sandy 
Jones are planning to join us to discuss the organization 
in more detail and the possibility of forming a Catholic 
Daughters Court in our newly formed parish or joining a 
court. All women are welcome to attend.    

Please RSVP to Sherita Thomas at 410.504.9080 
or mrssheritathomas@gmail.com for planning 
purposes. If you are interested in the organization and 
cannot join the gathering, please inform Sherita 
Thomas and your name will be added to the interest list 
which will be provided to the Catholic 
Daughters. Hannah Bea Merez and Sandy Jones gave a 
brief history of the Catholic Daughters during the 
Sunday Mass in November when they presented the 
National Scholarship Award to NAS youth Ayanna 
Thomas.  Visit https://catholicdaughters.org/ to learn 
about the organization.  

Sunday, December 8th- Rum and pound cakes are on 
sale for Christmas. If you would like to place an order, 
please call or text Rita Martin at 410-292-1257 by 
Sunday, December 8th. All cakes are $25 with proceeds  
 
 

donated to The Urban Resource Foundation for the 
replacement of the elevator at New All Saints Church.  
Cakes will be available for pickup between 9:00 and 9:30 
a.m. from the New All Saints parking lot (Mohawk Ave.) 
on Sunday, December 22nd. Many thanks!! 
 
Now through December 15- The St. Vincent DePaul 
“Giving Tree” is located in the front vestibule.  We have 
adopted 10 families from the Rodwell School.  Please 
take a name tag from the tree and purchase a gift(s) for a 
needy child.  The wrapped gift is due by December 
15.  Please help us as we try to help others.   
 
Now through December 22, 2024 - NAS Healthcare 
Committee is sponsoring its 2024” Holiday Basket of 
Cheer raffle fundraiser. Tickets are $ 5.00 each, to 
purchase see any member of the healthcare Committee. 
Proceeds will fund the annual healthcare Committee 
Scholarship and help support NAS Church projects.  The 
drawing will be held on Sunday, December 22,2024.  You 
do not need to be present to win. You may contact Tina 
Woodard at (410) 814-8653 for any questions. 
 
New All Saints Travel Club –1) Travel with New All Saints 
Travel Club to Sight and Sound to see Noah. Tickets are 
now available, $180 pp includes transportation, play, 
and buffet luncheon. An initial deposit of $25 is being 
accepted now.  
2) October 1-11, 2025 – Trip to Greece, 11days/9 nights. 
An initial deposit of $400 for registrations is currently 
being accepted. Cost $5,095pp double occupancy, 
including air, 7 nights lodging, 2 nights cruise, meals, 
tips, and tours. Contact Gloria Herndon for tickets and 
additional information at (410) 542-0445.  
 
January 31, 2025 - If you are a member of a 2025 
graduating class and the New All Saints Catholic Church 
congregation, you are invited to apply for a scholarship 
sponsored by the Women's Club of New All Saints. 
Criteria is as follows: (1) Acceptance letter from  
College/University, Technical Institute, Apprenticeship 
Program or Military Academy student plans to attend the 
following year, (2) official High School Transcript and (3) 
a 500-word essay (typed). If you would like you to be 
considered, please contact Mary Collins at 410-922-
6008; mfcolemancollins@aol.com or Darlene Hall at 
dar79hall@gmail.com. The deadline for submitting 
your name is January 31, 2025.   

mailto:mrssheritathomas@gmail.com
https://catholicdaughters.org/


- NEW ALL SAINTS THANKS OUR BULLETIN ADVERTISERS – PLEASE PATRONIZE THEM WHEN POSSIBLE -

For ad information, call Tim Maher or Phil Maher at 410-578-3600, or write P.O. Box 13103, Baltimore, MD 21203 - © 2024

Please Support
the Advertisers!

#2097

Jim Bush
Plumbing

Senior Discounts
Plumbing • Heating

Bathroom & Kitchen

Remodeling • Waterproofing

Drains Cleaned

410-644-1399

It’s Phenomenal Air
Heating & Cooling

24 Hr. Emergency Service
443-413-6967

HVACR MD 02-64481
www.airconditioningrepairbaltimoremd.us

Liberty West Apartments
Newly Remodeled • Pet Friendly

1 & 2 Bedrooms Available
$70 Off Every Month 
with 13 Month Lease
3526 Langrehr Rd., Suite 1A

410-922-3683

“Where Memories are Preserved”
8710 Dogwood Road, Baltimore, MD 21244

410-944-8300

East: 1101 E. North Avenue - Baltimore, MD 21202
410-727-3300

WEst: 4300 Wabash Avenue - Baltimore, MD 21215
410-542-2400

March Life Tribute Center, PA
5616 Old Court Rd, Randallstown, MD - 410-655-0110

“Where Family is Everything”
Serving Families For Over 60 Years

www.marchfh.com

7017 Liberty Rd
Gwynn Oak

(Next to Family Dollar)
443-551-3748 

4618 Edmondson Ave 
Baltimore

(Behind Auto Zone) 
667-210-2669

***VOTED BEST LAUNDROMAT 2020 *** 
***OPEN 24 HOURS *** 

Friendliest Staff & Cleanest Stores in Maryland!

trustworthystaffing.com • 410-484-4156
Call TODAY for a FREE In-Home Consultation

In-Home & Memory Loss Care
Personal Care

Elder Care 
Respite Care 

Grow Your 
Business
Here!
This Space Available
If interested please call 
us at 410-578-3600

Your ad works all year long... 
just like you!

Build a long-term, friendly, reliable, trustworthy, 
 loyal relationship with a great audience ...

New all saints Parish FAMILIES!!!
Please call 410.578.3600 for advertising information


